
 
 
 
 
 
 

"Making Disciples For Life" 
Matthew 28:19-20 

 

In Christ, the community of St. Paul's Lutheran School partners with families to equip children 
academically and prepare children and families spiritually to witness and serve. 

 

7821 W. Lincoln Avenue (Lincoln Campus)      (414) 541-6251    www.splswa.com    7835 W. Grant Street (Grant Campus) 
West Allis, Wisconsin  53219 

January 27, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of St. Paul's, 
 
Greetings to you in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  St. Paul's is always very 
thankful when we can receive outside sources of funding to enhance our educational program.  
Those funding sources arrive from a variety of donors.  One such "donor" is Title funds.  This is a 
federal program that allows students in non-public schools to receive special services and 
allocates funds to schools for other resources.  These funds are used for student support 
services and educational resources we normally would not be able to fund. We are enrolled in 
the West Allis West Milwaukee School District Title Service program as well as the Milwaukee 
Public School Title Service program.    
 
How do we do receive funding from these sources?  This is the reason for this letter and the 
Household Income Form.  The way in which Title funds are allocated to schools is based on the 
income of the families living in a particular area and attending a given school. So, for St. Paul's 
to receive Title funds, we need to gather financial information from our families.  Please fill out 
the attached Household Income Form and return it with your registration papers in a sealed 
envelope, or to Mr. Burkee via email.   
 
This information will be kept confidential, only to be used in determining Title funding and 
services available at St. Paul's.  By filling out and returning the attached form, it does not 
meanthat your child will, or should receive Title services, it just helps the school districts 
allocate funds and services to St. Paul's based on the financial situation of our families. 
 
Thank you for your assistance and support as we continue to explore ways and obtain the funds 
needed to help our students and their families.  If you have any questions about this, please 
don't hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 
Jack Burkee, Principal 
principal@splcwa.org 


